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August 28, 2018 
Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Attention: Mr. William Ward Docket No. 52-046 
Division of New Reactor Licensing MKD/NW-18-0126L 

Subject: Submittal of Confirmation of Final Safety Evaluation for the APR1400 Generic 
Report, PTLM for RCS Heatup and Cooldown 

References: FINAL SAFETY EVALUATION FOR THE ADVANCED POWER 
REACTOR 1400 GENERIC REPORT, PRESSURE-TEMPERATURE 
LIMITS METHODOLOGY FOR RCS HEATUP AND COOLDOWN, dated 
August 23, 2018 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the safety evaluation report for the APR1400 generic 
report, Pressure-Temperature Limits Methodology (PTLM) for RCS heat up and Cooldown does 
not contain any proprietary information or factual errors.  

If additional information or clarification is required, please contact Daegeun Ahn, General 
Manager of KHNP Washington DC Center at ahn.daegeun@khnp.co.kr or 703-388-0592. 

Sincerely, 

Yun-ho Kim 
Project Manager 
Advanced Reactors Development Laboratory 
Korea Hydro & Nuclear Power Co., Ltd. 




